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August 16, 2017 

CORRIGENDUM TO TENDER NOTICE 

Boxing Federation of India extends last date for submission of bids by 

companies for licensing the rights to run the Indian Boxing League  

 

The Boxing Federation of India invited bids from companies to provide 10 year license 

for running the Indian Boxing League on their behalf.  

All the interested parties were advised to submit their sealed offers by 1500 hours IST 

on or before 16th August, 2017 in the prescribed format at Boxing Federation of India, 

323, Udyog Vihar, Phase-IV, Gurugram, India. The bids were to be opened at 1600 hours 

on 16th August, 2017 at the aforesaid office of the Boxing Federation of India.  

In partial modification of the above provision in the tender notice, the Boxing 

Federation of India has now decided that the last date of submission of the bids and 

opening of the bids has now been extended to 11th September, 2017. Rest of the 

provisions of the tender notice remain unaltered.  Therefore, the bids can now be 

submitted by 1500 hrs IST on 11th September, 2017 and will be opened at 1600 hrs IST 

on the same day. 

All interested parties should regularly visit our website for any 

update/modification/alteration/change made in the RFP document or any related 

document as indicated by the Boxing Federation of India (BFI) from time to time.  

 

Director (Administration) 

Boxing Federation of India  

Email: director.admin@boxingfederation.in 

Mobile No. +91 9868800088 

 

 


